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We are very grateful for your prayers through these heart breaking times. One of Lena's
sister passed away in May. IT was a very hard trip back home to be with the family. Leslie,
our son, brought the message at the funeral. Lena went to the airport at Redmond, Oregon
to return home at about 3 pm flying all night arrived home about 4 pm the next day.

Please be in prayer for her other sister, Virginia, who is in the hospital in Yuma in critical
condition.

The mission work in Barrio El Carmen was organized into a church and Brother Wallter Cortez
was ordained and called as pastor. This is a direct answer to your prayers and we thank the
Lord for the souls saved, trained and organized into a New Testament Baptist Church.

Since our last prayer letter our grandson was held up by several thieves tied up and robbed
of all his money, business investment and car. He was able to get the car back after about
a month but it had been stripped of many things and expensive to repair. Those of you
receiving our email updates knew about this and were faithfully praying about this. Thank
you for your prayers and concern. We thank the Lord he was not hurt.

Please be in prayer as we prepare for the men's conference in September. We expect a
good turn out and are excited about it being held this year up in the mountain above us
where we have our youth camps. | will be teaching on men with a vision and without a
vision.

We ask also for your prayers as we prepare for furlough in 2014. We will need a car, place
to live and expenses getting set up and ready. We will be sending out cards to each
church and calling. We hope to be in each church that would like to have us back and
need to be in new churches for additional support to compensate the fast rising costs in
Honduras. 2004 was our last regular furlough. We need to do this before starting a new
mission work as one cannot leave a new work alone.

We have a great deal of work to take care of and preparations to make before leaving to
report to churches and prepare for the next term on the field.

Forty years ago we were approved as missionaries to go to Honduras. We
thank the Lord for the opportunity to serve Him there.

We appreciate your prayers very much.

Yours in t

Harold and Lena Priday
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